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BARRISTER

SOLICITOR, NOTARY, ETC.

TORONTO 2, Canada.

3rd November, 1926

Sit Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., X.C.B., 
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.
Dear Sir Arthur:

I thank you very much indeed for your letter
Since I wrote to you I have been able to learn a good 
deal about the position at Geneva and what is required 
of the applicant. Had I then had this information I 
should not have troubled you for the situation is now 
clear to me as you see it and I think that the limit­
ations to what you could have said would have been too 
narrow for it to have been of much assistance.

However I heard yesterday that my application
had passed that stage for which letters of reference 
were necessary and its success now depends entirely 
upon my ability to convince the Official from Geneva 
that I can do the required work.

I am nevertheless very grateful to you for 
your good wishes.

Yours faithfully.


